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National Online safety  
NOS - For a chance to win a £20 

cinema voucher, sign up to National 

Online Safety, using the following link. 

ttps://nationalonlinesafety.com/enrol/

st-anthony-s-voluntary-catholic-

academy . 

 

 

 

Upcoming Trip 

Message from Co-Heads  

It has been wonderful to see the sun shining at St 

Anthony's in recent weeks - Spring is on the way! 

And with it comes new life, new energy and new 

beginnings. For two of our STA family, this is 

especially true: Miss Bahn and Miss Kobus will both 

be leaving our school to begin a new chapter 

elsewhere. On behalf of all of our children and 

staff, we would like to thank them for everything 

they have done for our school and wish them 

health and happiness in their futures! You will be 

truly missed! 

Our children have been working hard in school 

and really showing their #STAsparkle! We are 

looking forward to welcoming families into school 

to share our learning more and more over the 

coming term - watch this space! 

Mrs Storch and Mr Ward 

Miss Bahn has been a dedicated 

member of our school family for 13 

years! Her care, patience and 

humour has made her a staff 

member much loved by pupils and 

colleagues. We support her decision 

to explore a different career and 

wish her the very best of luck! 

Good luck Miss Bahn   

• Year 5 Chicago at St Mary’s College – 29/03/22 

• Year 2 & 5 St Anthony’s church trip – 26/04/22 

• Countryside learning estate day at Sledmere – 

22/06/22 

• Year 6 PGL trip – 10/06/22 

 

 
St Anthony's have been 

celebrating 

#Neurodiversity this week 

Neurodiversity 
 



  

  

Thank you to St Mary 

Queen of Martyrs RE 

Ambassadors for 

showing us around 

their lively school! We 

can’t wait for you to 

visit us! 

Year 3 have been creating 

sunflowers and writing a class 

prayer to support the people of 

Ukraine. 

It’s 

happening!!! 

Phil Earle is 

with us! 

We let the chicks stretch their legs while we changed 

their bedding. We noticed they are growing feathers 

on their wings! 

There's lots of excitement in Y5 

as our runner beans are 

starting to grow! 


